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Trinity Events 
 

Saturday, April 2 
10:00 am  Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
 

Sunday, April 3 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Sunday School 

10:45 am Worship with Communion 
11:45 am Coffee Hour 

 

Monday, April 4 
10:00 am Foxdale Bible Study 

7:00 pm What’s So Amazing About Grace? 
7:00 pm Finance Meeting 

 

Tuesday, April 5 
5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

5:45 pm Zumba 
 

Wednesday, April 6 
7:00 pm Yoga 

 

 Thursday, April 7 
5:45 pm Zumba 

7:00 pm Bell Choir 
 

Saturday, April 9 
10:00 am  Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
 

Sunday, April 10 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Sunday School 
9:30 am Joyful Voices 

10:45 am Worship with Communion 
11:45 am Coffee Hour 

Prayer List 
TLC Disciples 
Charles Welch, Jerry Wion, Sally Adams, Ray Petersen (military), 
Kris Glad (military) 
 

TLC Friends 
Jill Blake, Ginny Criswell, Basil Costantino (cancer), Jake Petersen 
(military), Dean Uplinger, Nancy Sherman, Sarah Snyder, Blaine Al-
bright, J.B. Shackelford (cancer), Lucy (cancer), Jan Dykhuis 
(cancer), Colleen Wisniewski (cancer), Michael Hamilton and Fami-
ly, the Connor Family (two daughters with cancer), Janice and Matt 
(loss of Matt’s father) 
 

All names will be removed from the Prayer List next week.  
If you’d like to add a name to the new list, please email 

Marla at tlcmarla@comcast.net 

The flowers are given by  
Jane Weller in remembrance  

of her husband’s birthday. 

 

The Countdown Begins to Our Annual Yard Sale!! 
 

Believe it or not it’s only 5 weeks until Trinity’s 31st annual yard sale.  
Mark this special day on your calendar  -  Saturday, May 7, from 8:00 am until 2:00 pm.  

 

Decluttering, downsizing, simplifying, whatever you want to call it, can be as good for our 
spiritual wellbeing as it is for our physical living space. Removing books, dishes, clothing, 
knickknacks, and a host of other things we do not need, but others could use, creates open 

spaces in our hearts and homes. There is a time to cherish and a time to let go.   
 

 You can start dropping your things at the church Wednesday, May 4, through Friday, May 6. 
 

To make this work, we need your help, so please volunteer to set-up for the sale and sort items Tuesday, May 3 - Friday, May 6.  
On sale day, we will need people to serve as sales assistants, cashiers and to help clean up after the sale.  

 

Sign up sheets are posted in the Narthex. Any time you can give will be greatly appreciated. 
 

Any questions, please feel free to contact: 
    Sue Glad  (814) 231-1249 gladsam@comcast.net  
                               Sue Ellen Krupa  (814) 238-8190 gtkrupa77@gmail.com 

    Weekly Readings 
 

                     April 3                                          April 10 
              Acts 5:27-32       Acts 9:1-20 
          Psalm 118:14-29         Psalm 30 
           Revelation 1:4-8                Revelation 5:11-14 
             John 20:19-31       John 21:1-19 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

Trinity’s Women of Faith will meet on  
Monday, April 25, at  

7:00 pm in the Faith Room. 
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50K FOR 50 YEARS  

FUNDRAISING 

As of March 29 

$ 18,203.25 

Fashion Show 
 

The Annual Fashion Show, which benefits residents at The Oaks, will 
be held on Saturday, April 9, beginning at 11:00 am.  For tickets, call 
Jean Quinn, 234-7925. 

 
 

Box Tops for Education and Labels for Education 
 
Box Tops last submission for  the cur rent school year  will be May 15, 2016. Please br ing in any Box Tops you might have 
so they don’t expire over the summer.  You can continue to bring in any others throughout the summer for Fall submission.  The 
local schools appreciate your support.  
 
Labels for Education will be ending August of 2016 and labels will only be collected up until then so please br ing labels in 
before August.  
 
Drop boxes for both Box Tops for Education and Labels for Education are located in the mail area at TLC.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Lena Sheaffer, Lena@psu.edu. 

Devotionals  
 

The April through June edition of “Christ In Our 
Home” and “The Word In Season” is now available.  
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